
Dear Sir, 

 

National Board of Accreditation is engaged in quality assurance of 
Technical Education through accreditation of engineering 
programmes. Accordingly, NBA offers periodic orientation 
programmes, for the evaluators, focused on facilitation of Outcome 
Based Education and Accreditation. 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that NBA has proposed to convene a 
workshop on Outcome Based Education and Accreditation on 14th 
May, 2016 at 9.00 a.m. onwards at VJTI, Matunga, Mumbai- 400019, 
for the Programme Evaluators (PEVs) from Western Region. 

 

You are requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the 
workshop and confirm your participation at plc1@nbaind.org at the 
earliest. You will be paid TA/DA as per the rules of NBA. The travel 
coordinator of NBA will get in touch with you soon for making the 
travel arrangements as required by you. Local hospitality (lunch, tea, 
snacks) etc. will be provided by NBA. 

 

Looking forward to the pleasure of hearing from you soon 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Dr. A.K. Nassa 

Member Secretary, NBA 

 


